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"Chemical Bouquet" by Kirsten Stolle (Image credit: Kirsten Stolle)

ASHEVILLE, N.C. (WLOS) — An Asheville artist will be among 14 artists to be featured in an 

upcoming exhibition at the North Carolina Museum of Art this spring.

Kirsten Stolle, a Massachusetts native who lives in Asheville, will have her work displayed in 

"Fault Lines: Art and the Environment" at the N.C. Museum of Art in Raleigh, from April 21 to 

July 17.

https://www.kirstenstolle.com/


"Speculative Animals" by Kirsten Stolle(Image credit: Kirsten Stolle)

 
According to the exhibit's webpage, it "explores humanity's relationship to the environment 

through an immersive, multimedia exhibition and outdoor sculpture installations in the Ann and 

Jim Goodnight Museum Park."

The 14 featured artists focus on current concerns and offer new perspectives through video, pho-

tography, sculpture and mixed-media arts.



Stolle's work is described as large-scale collages with unexpected details. In "Fault Lines: Art 

and the Environment," the artists address "urgent environmental issues, consequences of inaction 

and opportunities for sustainable environmental stewardship and restoration."

Stolle's work is included in permanent collections at the San Jose Museum of Art, Crocker Art 

Museum, and the Minneapolis Institute of Art. 

 

Other featured artists include John Akomfrah, Olafur Eliasson, LaToya Ruby Frazier, Allison 

Janae Hamilton, Richard Mosse, Jennifer Steinkamp, Christine Wertheim and Margaret 

Wertheim.

To view more of Stolle's work and to learn more information, click HERE.

Tickets are now available for the exhibit. To purchase tickets and for more information, click 

HERE.

https://www.kirstenstolle.com/
https://ncartmuseum.org/series/fault-lines-art-and-the-environment/
https://ncartmuseum.org/series/fault-lines-art-and-the-environment/

